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Wednesday, April  30, 2025 at 21:28:17 New Zealand Standard TimeWednesday, April  30, 2025 at 21:28:17 New Zealand Standard TimeWednesday, April  30, 2025 at 21:28:17 New Zealand Standard TimeWednesday, April  30, 2025 at 21:28:17 New Zealand Standard Time

Subject: Important update regarding your upcoming sailing
Date: Wednesday 30 April 2025 at 7:23:05  PM New Zealand Standard Time
From: sailingupdates@directferries.com
To: oliverblackwell@oliverblackwell.com

Hi,

Due to severe weather forecast your sailing on 02/05/2025 at 07:45 with Bluebridge has been
cancelled.

We apologise on behalf of the operator for any inconvenience this may cause you.

To contact us, please log into My Account and use our messenger. Select the 'My sailing was
cancelled/rescheduled' option, and we'll prioritise your message.

Kind regards,
Direct Ferries

http://email.directferries.com/c/eJxkjLFuwyAQQL8Gtlr4wMYMDFZbL1W3Lu3GHWcZlcQRJk4-P0rG5I1PTy96QtCBJfvWms45a4dOLp4jOoUYbDdga020swLWhKiI29n1MvnPdxi_x7839eV68_Fzxd-k7oAehFExFaY6cymJt4bWg8x-qfW0CT0KmARMgWg9H2vzUgqYZPFrTjsXzIH-L5yzMOrJPKa7h1sAAAD__1l-Ppk

